
5K RUN/WALK 
TO REMEMBER
VIRTUAL EVENT

February 20, 2021 - 8am 

This race will help us remember a man who dedicated his
life to his family and to public service. Officer Beltran
passed away on November 14, 2020 due to Covid-19
complications. He was a seven year veteran of the
Riverside County Probation Department.

DEPUTY PROBATION OFFICER 

JULIO BELTRAN

 Shirts guaranteed for the first 150 people to register. Size not

guaranteed but we will do our best to accommodate the desired

size. Shirts can be picked up at RSA on Feb. 19 from 1-5pm., or

mailed out 1 week prior to the event date. Make sure to take pictures

during your run and tag us on social media!

Join us for a 5k run/walk to

remember and honor the memory of

Deputy Probation Officer Beltran.

Husband, father, and friend.

Registration fee: $30

Shipping fee for shirt: $5

@riversidesheriffsassociation | www.rcdsa.org

#run4Julio
#rsa5k

#walk4Julio

To register go to: www.rcdsa.org


